
   

  

 

 Como Gardens open gardens weekend on the 14th and 15th of April coincides 

with the 100th anniversary of the sinking of the RMS Titanic. 

  

April 14th 1912 was the actual date the RMS Titanic hit the iceberg; it then 

sank some hours later in the early hours on the morning 15th of April 1912.  

 

 
 

Surrey Hills Model Boat Club who have participated in our open gardens 

weekends for many years now, have a member Peter Brewer, who has a  2.7 

meter long (built to 1-100 scale) steam turbine powered replica HMS Titanic 

ship model, which will be part of a display and re-enactment of the first part of 

the sinking. There will be an interesting dialogue following the enactment that 

will explain much of what happened in the tragic moments that followed. The 

Model Club will present a lot of additional information on the Club stand about 

the Titanic tragedy much of which is not generally known. 

 

This will be a very spectacular event with all members of the boat club involved, 

some dressed in period costume adding ambience.  

 

The clubs stand will have memorabilia and a photo gallery for your further 

interest.  

 

For more information on this weekend please go to our website 

www.comogardens.com.au 
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